
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am happy to announce, “Compassion Camp”, an At Home/Virtual  

Vacation Bible School! 

Here is some Q and A regarding this offering! 

1. When will this happen? 

a. Beginning on Wednesday, July 22nd thru Wednesday, August 19th  

2. How will this VBS work? 

a. Each Monday links to videos and Zoom gatherings will be sent to Registrants 

b. Each Wednesday morning at 11:00 am join the Zoom for 30-45 minutes to check in 

and do some activities together 

c. Throughout the week watch the videos and do the activities at home – and HAVE 

FUN! 

3. Do I have to attend the Zoom? 

a. No, but you might have more fun if you do! 

4. Do I have to Register? 

a. Yes. You will not have access to activities and Zooms if you don’t register. 

b. I need to know how many goodie bags to put together too   

5. How do I register: 

a. Go to: https://form.jotform.com/201695803205149 to register! 

6. Who can attend? 

a. Anyone can attend, although the Curriculum is designed for children and youth 

7. How much does it cost? 

a. This is FREE of charge, but we will accept financial donations to cover the cost of 

supplies and Curriculum. 

b. You can make an online donation at https://www.mcc-ucc.org/donate.html; click on 

“To Donate through VANCO, Click Here; go down to “Other”, and enter your 

amount; in the space provided type “VBS”. 

8. Can I do anything to help? YES! 

a. You can read a story 

b. You can make a craft 

c. You can make a snack 

d. You can do some Yoga/Movement 

e. Just let Dorine know 

I am so very excited for this event and I hope to see you there! Please contact me with any 

questions or if you can help out (d.ace@sbcglobal.net)! 

Dorine  

https://form.jotform.com/201695803205149
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